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Dear Parents/ Guardians,
Welcome back to another year of school! I look forward to a productive and constructive year of 
learning, laughter & fun!

I am excited to begin/ continue to grow and build relationships with both your child and your family! 
As we begin the new school year, students will become accustomed with our expectations and 
routines. Our classroom will be your child’s second home and I feel it is important to build strong 
bridges between our school and home families!

In our classroom your child’s individual needs are at the forefront of their learning as we work 
together to reinforce both your child’s academic and social emotional skills.

Please see the supplies list attached for the materials your child will need for this school year. Your 
child will be bringing home a folder daily for homework and important notices. Please check this folder 
daily and ensure your child is returning home with the appropriate materials. Homework will be 
assigned Monday- Thursday. There will be no homework on Fridays.

FORMS: Please fill out and return any forms sent home as soon as possible, especially the three 
emergency cards. 

ABSENCE: If your child is absent please send in a note explaining why your child is absent. If your 
child is absent 3 or more days please call the school.

BUS: A note is REQUIRED if your child is not taking the bus home along with the name of the individual 
who will be picking up your child that day. A child cannot verbally tell us they are being picked up. 

SNACK: Please send your child to school with a snack and drink every day. SNACKS WILL NOT BE 
PROVIDED BY THE TEACHER. NO CANDY, SODA, OR HIGH SUGAR DRINKS ARE ALLOWED.

We are all so excited to begin this new school year! I look forward to getting to know 
your child and working together towards success!!

If you have any questions please call me at the school or message me our class’ 
ClassDojo App. Instructions are attached to assist in setting up your parent ClassDojo 
account. If your child was present in our class last year you can continue to use our 
same account/ classroom from last year.

Sincerely,
Mrs. Aponte


